
 
 
YOU’RE INVITED 

Business and Computer Technology Complex Ribbon-Cutting 
and Open House 
 
Wednesday, March 14, 2018, 4 p.m.  
South of the BCT Complex 
 
Mt. San Antonio College is hosting a Ribbon-Cutting and Open House for its new Business and Computer 
Technology Complex on March 14, at 4 p.m. 
 
The BCT Complex is a $64-million complex of three buildings (77, 78, 79) providing about 106,000 square feet of 
space for classrooms, hands-on labs, and state-of-the-art technology. It houses Mt. SAC’s Language Learning 
Center as well as the accounting, business management, computer information systems, consumer studies, 
culinary arts, economics, fashion design and merchandising, hospitality management, interior design, paralegal 
studies, nutrition and foods, and real estate programs. In addition to the BCT Complex, a lobby was added to the 
west side of Building 66 to connect it to the rest of the campus through a new pedestrian pathway. 
 
Light refreshments and tours will be provided after the ceremony.  


